
Foundation Update 

 

Welcome to a new school year from the Buckman Foundation! The 

Foundation raises funds throughout the year to support Buckman’s unique 

arts and literacy programs. We’d love your support! If you are interested in 

volunteering with the Foundation’s efforts, please reach out by sending a note 

to foundation@buckmanelementary.org.  

 

We are already gearing up a series of events to kick off the year. Of note, 

mark your calendars for the following ways you can support our amazing 

school this fall: 

 

 

Oct 16 - A double-whammy: Movie Night at Buckman and Dines Out at 

Nostrana! Drop off the kid(s) for an evening of fun in the Buckman cafetorium 

and head to Nostrana for October’s Dines Out! Suggested donation at Movie 

Night door is $10 (nobody will be turned away!) and reservations are strongly 

recommended for Nostrana. 

 

October 28, 11am - 1pm - Bowl-A-Ween! One of the school’s favorite 

traditions, where Buckman takes over Grand Central Bowl for an epic, 

spooktacular fundraiser. Costumes encouraged for kids and grown-ups alike! 
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